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Benjamin R. Civiletti, Esquire 

Assistant Attorney General 

Department of Justice 

Washington, D.C.  20530 

 

 Re: Lockheed Aircraft Corporation and 

  Boeing Company 

 

Dear Mr. Civiletti: 

 

 This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter of September 12, 1977, in which you request 

that the Commission make available to the United States Department of Justice information and 

material compiled in connection with our investigations of Lockheed Aircraft Corporation and 

Boeing Company for transmission to the Pakistani authorities pursuant to your formal agreement 

of September 9, 1977 with the Ministry of Interior, Government of Pakistan. 

 

 I have referred your request to Stanley Sporkin, Director of the Division of Enforcement, 

who is responsible for matters such as this and have asked that he report on it to the Commission.  

I will advise you further as soon as the Commission has had an opportunity to consider Mr. 

Sporkin’s report. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

      Harold M. Williams 

      Chairman 

 

 

DPDoherty 

HGallagher/jvh 


